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February 28, 2018 

 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4    
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re:  EB-2018-0102 – Ontario Power Generation Inc.’s (“OPG”) Fair Hydro 
Plan 2017 General Fee Application – Confidential Treatment of Certain 
Information Included in Supporting Evidence 
 
In accordance with Rule 10 of the Ontario Energy Board’s (the “OEB”) Rules of 
Practice and Procedure and section 5.1 of the OEB’s Practice Direction on 
Confidential Filings (the “Practice Direction”), OPG hereby requests confidential 
treatment for the banking details of the Independent Electricity System Operator 
(“IESO”). The non-confidential version of the Transfer Notice with the banking 
details redacted is included in Appendix B of the supporting evidence submitted as 
part of the EB-2018-0102 Application.  
 
The confidential version of the Transfer Notice is included with the hard copy of this 
letter. OPG will provide each intervenor that signs a Declaration and Undertaking in 
the prescribed form and files or has filed it with the OEB a copy of the confidential 
materials.  On a final determination, should the OEB grant OPG’s request for 
confidentiality, OPG proposes that the OEB order the confidential information to be 
disclosed, subject to any conditions the OEB may find appropriate, to only those 
persons that by then have signed, or that subsequently sign, a Declaration and 
Undertaking in the prescribed form in this proceeding.  
 
OPG is requesting confidential treatment of certain of the IESO’s banking 
information for the protection of the IESO, and to mitigate any potential for misuse 
or fraudulent actions.  In addition, the banking information is a type of financial 
information of a contractual counterparty that OPG consistently treats as 
confidential.   
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If you have any questions on this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me at  
(416)-592-5984.  

 
Sincerely, 
 
[Original Signed By] 
 
Lubna Ladak 
cc. Ian Richler, Ontario Energy Board 
  Andrew Bishop, Ontario Energy Board 
  Leslie Wong, OPG 
  Randy Pugh, OPG 


